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7th September 2020 

 

Bamburgh Class Beach School Days 

 
Dear parents, 

 

This half term Bamburgh Class will have 6 Beach School Days with a science or topic theme. The dates 
are as follows:  
 

 Friday September 11th  - Minibeasts  

 Thursday September 17th - Plants and Seeds  

 Friday September 25th - Autumn Migrations  

 Thursday October 1st - Grace Darling  

 Friday October 9th - Estuaries  

 Thursday October 15th - Pirates 
 
The Burgage holders of Alnmouth have kindly agreed to help fund some of our beach school days. 
However we will be asking for a small donation towards the running costs for some of the days later in 
the term. 
 

The children will need: 

- Comfortable clothes preferably layers (trousers are advisable) 

- Warm, waterproof coat & trousers. 

- Hat and gloves or hat and suncream.  

- Wellies or boots suitable for walking/ activities on the beach  
- A small backpack, water bottle, packed lunch (School packed lunches available to order) 

 

We will leave after registration and walk to Alnmouth Beach returning for the end of the school day.  

 

COVID-19 considerations: 

Working closely with Bridie Melkerts from Mudlarks we have carefully considered COVID-19 in our planning and 

risk assessments. Therefore all equipment used will be sterilized between each Beach School Session. Hand 

sanitizer will be made available and used throughout the day. We will be using the Hindmarsh hall for lunch and 

the toilets inside the Hindmarsh Hall. In Hindmarsh Hall tables will be disinfected and wiped down before 

children sit down to eat. Children will wash hands thoroughly before eating lunch and after going to the toilet. 

Adults supporting beach school days will ensure children stay a safe distance away from any members of public. 

 

Should you have any concerns or questions about our beach school days please do not hesitate to contact 

Miss Richardson via the school office. 

 

As we already have permission to take your child out in the local area we only need you to complete the 

googleform IF you would like to order a school packed lunch. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Richardson 
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